
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and NJ Department of 
Environmental Protection will be discussing the inclusion of 
Keyport and Belford into the existing study area for Raritan 
Bay and Sandy Hook Bay Coastal Storm Risk Management 
Feasibility Study. 

The study will develop and evaluate various alternatives to 
manage coastal storm risk and improve resiliency against 
storm surge within the study area.  

June 10, 2025

6 – 8PM  
See project website for virtual 

meeting link
There will be a presentation 

followed by Q&A

KEYPORT STUDY AREA 
VIRTUAL PUBLIC SCOPING MEETING

Helping Our Communities Rise to Resilience: 

Raritan Bay & Sandy Hook Bay 

Coastal Storm Risk Management 

Feasibility Study Public Outreach Meetings 

Please visit the project website at  
https://www.nao.usace.army.mil/About/Projects/-Raritan-Bay-and-Sandy-Hook-
Bay-CSRM-Study/ for additional information regarding the scoping meeting 
and how to send in comments; or scan the QR code. 

THIS IS YOUR CHANCE TO HELP 
SHAPE THE FUTURE OF YOUR 

COMMUNITY. 

SHARE YOUR CONCERNS, IDEAS, 
AND EXPERIENCES. 

https://www.nao.usace.army.mil/About/Projects/-Raritan-Bay-and-Sandy-Hook-Bay-CSRM-Study/
https://www.nao.usace.army.mil/About/Projects/-Raritan-Bay-and-Sandy-Hook-Bay-CSRM-Study/



